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20th July 2020 

Dear Parent or Carer,  

Wraparound Care 
 

As we plan for a full re-opening to all children in September, we are aware that some working 
parents will require wraparound care. As you know, coronavirus (COVID-19) protective measures 
will still need to be applied in line with current Government guidance. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Our breakfast club provision will be available each weekday, in the hall, from 7:45am to 8:30am 
for £3.00 per child per session from Monday, 7th September 2020. Initially, places will be limited 
to 30 per session and children will be grouped by year group into a bubble: Year F, Years 1&2, 
Years 3&4 and Years 5&6.  

To book a place, please complete the online form, via our website: 

https://www.queensinclosure.hants.sch.uk/form/?pid=9&form=274 

As previously, this provision does not include breakfast; if parents wish, they are welcome to 
provide their child with a healthy breakfast snack.  

 
After School Childcare 
We have been informed by Horndean Express that they are unable to offer an after school service 
whilst the Government protective measures are in place due to lack of resources. They will 
contact us when they are able to resume their service. Fortunately, Growing Places are able to 
continue their after school provision and have capacity for new registrations. For additional 
information, please contact Jackie Warren (CEO / Group Manager) on 07809440773 or email 
manager@growingplaces.org.uk. 

 
After School Clubs 
We will not currently be running any after school clubs during the autumn term. This is in line with 

the guidance for our P.E. curriculum, which still has restrictions in place. We will liaise with our 

club providers, once we have settled into the new school year, and review this in line with current 

Government guidance in readiness for the spring term.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Allen 
Headteacher  

http://www.queensinclosure.hants.sch.uk/
https://www.queensinclosure.hants.sch.uk/form/?pid=9&form=274
mailto:manager@growingplaces.org.uk

